
 

 

 

 

 

 

MEMORANDUM 

 

FOR : All Regional Executive Directors 

FROM  : The OIC, Assistant Secretary for Field Operations-Western Mindanao 

and Director, in concurrent capacity 

 SUBJECT : RESCHEDULING OF THE REGIONAL CONSULTATIONS FOR 

THE ASSESSMENT OF THE PHILIPPINE MASTER PLAN FOR 

CLIMATE RESILIENT FORESTRY DEVELOPMENT 

DATE :  

 

 This pertains to our Memorandum dated 14 March 2023 on the conduct of regional 

consultations for the assessment of the Philippine Master Plan for Climate Resilient Forestry 

Development (PMPCRFD) being commissioned by the Forest Management Bureau with the 

Center for Environmental Law and Policy Advocacy (CELPA).  

  

Please be informed that the new schedule of the Focus Group Discussion is from April 

17-20, 2023 which shall be conducted and facilitated by CELPA. Hereunder are the target 

participants for the FGD:  

 

1. At the regional level: 

 

Chief, Planning and Management Division 

Chief, Conservation and Development Division 

Chief, Licenses, Patents and Deeds Division 

Chief, Enforcement Division 

Regional NGP coordinator 

The Chief, Monitoring and Evaluation Section 

 

2. At the PENRO Level: 

 

The Chief, Management Services Division 

The Chief, Technical Services Division 

 

3. At the CENRO Level 

All CENR Officers 

 

Our staff from the Forest Policy, Planning and Knowledge Management Division – 

Forest Plans and Standards Section will coordinate with you on this matter. If you have further 

clarifications, you may contact For. Mary Edestin Henson at email address 

fppkmd.fpss@fmb.denr.gov.ph. 
 



Attached for your reference is the advance copy of the questionnaire, revised schedule 

of the FGDs and the meeting links. 

 

FOR YOUR INFORMATION AND CONSIDERATION, PLEASE 

  

 

 

 

                                                                                      ARLEIGH J. ADORABLE, CESO III 

  

 

 

 

 

 


